

















ABBEY NEWSLETTER

SUMMER 2020:
EXAMINATION GRADES

HOW WILL MY EXAM GRADES BE AWARDED THIS SUMMER?

Your teachers will give the examination board a centre assessed
grade that will remain private. This will be based on a number of
aspects, including; homework, classwork and coursework and will be
the grade that it is believed you would have achieved in the summer.
You will not be asked to complete any more assessments or
coursework to help with this.

Your teachers will rank students to work out who is most likely to
achieve a particular grade. This information will remain private.

The final grade will be decided by the examination board. They will
use the information provided by your teachers, how well the school
performed over the last couple of years and how you did in your last
exams (SATs or GCSEs) to award you a grade.

WHAT HAPPENS THEN?

Your results will be released in the summer (we are unsure about the
exact date at the moment but it should be by the August results
date).

The results will be used and treated in the exact same way as if you
had sat the examinations. You will use them to progress onto sixth
form, college or university.

If you are not happy with your results, you may have two options:
- Appeal « Sit exams for real in the autumn

Confirmation of these options will be released later.
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A BIG
THANK YOU

To our students, you are all
awesome. Keep up the good work!

To our parents/carers, thank you
for your support and dedication.
We couldn't do this without you.

To our staff, we know that our
students and parents appreciate all
that you are doing. Thank you

for making a difference.

It really is a team effort.
Thank you to all.

abbeymat.co.uk



